
OFFICIAL SENSITIVE

This newsletter is designed to raise awareness of the work of the Stoke-on-Trent and Staffordshire Child Death Overview Panel (CDOP) and to bring news on our ongoing campaigns

‘Protect your little bundle’ the CDOP booklet, designed to be 
given to all new parents and carers across Staffordshire and Stoke-on-
Trent has been updated. The booklet is designed to raise awareness 
of potential hazards and brings together advice from local and 
national campaigns. 

Accidents in and around the home are a leading preventable cause 
of death and emergency hospital admissions, particularly for those 
under five years. 
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Printed copies of the 
booklet are available 
from Health Visitors, or 
by contacting The 
Child Death Overview 

Panel directly: 
Faith.lindley-
cooke@staffordshire.p
olice.uk


